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Ms. Adams’ December Newsletter 
Announcements:  

● Early Dismissal: Adams 
Elementary will be having a half 
day on December 20th. 
Dismissal time is 12:00! 

● Please look and see if your child 
is missing any 
clothes. We are 
starting to get a 
small collection of 
winter 
accessories. I 
recommend you 
start labeling them so there is 
no confusion if an item gets 
lost! 

Upcoming Events: 
● Parent Teacher Conferences: 

Before break, we will be holding 
our second parent teacher 
conference. This will be Monday 
the 16th and Tuesday the 17th. 

● Class Party: Our class party will 
be held December 20th! We are 
still needing some party items. 
The sign up sheet will be given 
to your child within the next 
couple of days!  

● Santa will be 
coming to the 
Marion Centre 
Mall every 
weekend in 
December from 
5-7 pm! 

 
 

 
December Birthdays:  
We have lots of birthdays this month! 
Remember to contact me if you want 
to bring snacks in class to celebrate! 
 

Lillian Jones  December 2nd 

Bret Moore  December 9th 

Sophia Carlberg  December 12th 

Susan Buhrem  December 20th 

Tiaan Reems  December 26th 

 
Student of the Month: 
  Brad Underwood 
This month we have been working on 
responsibility. Brad has shown he 
understands this value both in and out 
of the classroom. Congrats Brad! 
 
Classroom Party:  
Our classroom party will be held on 
the half day before break. It will be 
on Friday, December 20th! We will 
have an all day celebration with 
movies, games, and lots of fun! If you 
would like to help in our class this day, 
please let me know! Here 
are the supplies we need. 
A sign-up sheet will be 
going around. 

● Plates 
● Napkins 
● Juice 
● Cookies 
● Chips 
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